Summerbridge Primary School

18th July 2025

Ye Hah! Well done to
the members of Willow
Class who performed
‘The Good, the Bad and
the Requires Improv.ement' 18 Jul - End
yesterday and last night. Sitern -

| hope you enjoyed the Break up
show! Thank you to Mrs
Hamblin who has worked 1 Sep - Staff
so hard with them! Training Day

2 Sep -
Children
return

Federation Funday We

had a fabulous day on

Monday at the Max

Pullan Playing Fields. The
children had a great time and
played so brilliantly together!

Goodbye to Miss Barnes AFE
and Mrs Hamblin We say V‘\?’S

goodbye to Miss Barnes 48

and Mrs Hamblin today. o Concems about
p < a child?

We wish them al the very . S HERE for

best for the future and CZ advice.

thank the, for all that they v
have done for our children \7@ 4130
over the years! We will

miss you!

Hello again Miss Lowde We are looking
forward to welcoming Miss Lowde back to Summerbridge in
September! Miss Lowde will be teaching the Reception, year 1 and

FEWSTON year 2 children.

Our Team Point Champions
for the year are:

And finally...On behalf of all the staff
and governors of the federation | wish
you all a very happy and safe summer
holiday.

Next half term our whole school topic is: ‘Rulers and Society’







